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Dear Legislators, 

We kayakers are not safe on the river if this measure is repealed, in addition to the 

damage towed watersports do to shorelines.  Please limit the areas for this type of 

noisy recreation practiced by the few, to allow the many who seek to enjoy the peace 

of nature and human-powered, healthy, safe recreation. 

Thank you for listening, 

Linda Scott 


